

## 21 November 2023

Dear Parents, carers, and students

## Sixth Form Open Evening - Thursday 30 November 2023

You are warmly invited to attend our forthcoming Sixth Form Open Evening. This year it will be held on **Thursday 30 November**, starting at 5pm in the school's Sixth Form Centre.

The evening will provide an opportunity for you to meet and discuss course choices with subject leaders and current sixth form students, as well as to have a tour of our fantastic new sixth form facilities.

There will be a short presentation by the Sixth Form Team to provide further information about the Sixth Form experience at Foxford. It will also offer guidance on making appropriate course choices and cover admissions and application arrangements.

The timings of the evening are as follows:

17:00 - 17:30 tours and opportunity to discuss options with subject teachers and course leaders

17:30 - 17:50 presentation by the Sixth Form Team

17:50 – 18:30 tours and opportunity to discuss options with subject teachers and course leaders

We are delighted to be able to offer an extensive range of courses for students to choose from next year, including traditional A levels and a range of BTEC courses.

Joining Foxford Sixth Form is an exciting opportunity for students. In addition to subject learning, we have an impressive pastoral programme aiming to develop skilled and resilient learners as well as well-rounded young adults, ready to embark on a successful future.

We very much look forward to meeting you on Thursday 30 November at 5pm.

Yours faithfully

Mr J Tully

Head of Sixth Form

Mrs A Fallis

Assistant Headteacher (Sixth Form)

## Grange Road, Coventry, CV6 6BB

T: 024 7636 9200 | E: foxfordmail@castlephoenixtrust.org.uk | W: www.foxfordschool.co.uk

Registered Office: Castle Phoenix Trust, Axholme Road, Wyken, Coventry CV2 5BD | Registered Number 8331385



